Town of Sumner
Budget Hearing and Special Town Meeting
Tuesday, November 9, 2021

The Public Hearing of the 2022 Budget was convened at 6:30 p.m. on Tuesday, November 9,
2021 by Town Board Chair Steve Palmquist. Other Town electors present were Joy Bartsch,
Bobbi Demers, Dave Mansfield, Mark Zimmer, Supervisor Kevin Crotteau, Supervisor Steve
Becker and Clerk Sandra Tomczak. The proposed 2022 Budget was presented. There were no
comments on the 2022 Budget. Move to adjourn hearing: Kevin Crotteau/Steve Becker.
Hearing adjourned.

The Special Town Meeting was called to order by Town Chairman Steven Palmquist immediately
after the end of the Budget Hearing. All electors listed as present for the Public Hearing were
present for the Special Town Meeting. Verification of proper public notice was given by Clerk.

Resolution to exceed the tax levy limit as recommended by the town board at their October 14,
2021 meeting was presented by the board. The board now recommends that the levy not be
increased due to the American Recovery Act dollars and the need to show lost revenue in order
to spend this money. Moved Joy Bartsch/Dave Mansfield to not adopt a resolution to exceed
the levy limit. Motion carried without negative vote.

Moved by Dave Mansfield/Mark Zimmer to set the levy at $188,602. Motion carried without
negative vote.

Motion to adjourn by Kevin Crotteau/Steve Becker; adjourned at 6:45 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,

Sandra Tomczak, Clerk



